
With the news from the Superintendent of San Diego Unified School District and Carlsbad 
Unified School District of closures effective Monday, March 16, 2020...we will follow their lead. 
Out of precaution, we are closed until further notice. We are praying that these measures will 
help slow the spread of the (COVID-19) virus. 

We do not have any positive cases of this virus with our children and staff. Would you be so 
kind as to letting know if anything develops in your family. 

We will keep you updated through email, website, and social media. As we are not in session 
we will reschedule all tours and registration appointments to a later date. At this time, we are 
also not making any new tour or registration appointments.T 

Thank you for your continued grace and prayer during the next few weeks. 
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